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ESTABLISHMENT AND COORDINATION COMMITTEE

FORMAL SUBMISSION
“STORES BOARD SUBMISSION – PROVISION OF DESIGN AND DEVELOPMENT SERVICES FOR INFRASTRUCTURE AND REVENUE INFORMATION SYSTEM BY CERTUS SOLUTIONS PTY LTD”
FROM THE MEETING OF MONDAY 28 MARCH 2011
As an outcome of the Queensland Growth Management Summit in March 2010, the Queensland State Government established an Infrastructure Charges Taskforce to  review and reform infrastructure charging arrangements across the state. The taskforce released an interim report on November 2010 and issued the final report on 15 March 2011. 

The final report contains ten (10) recommendations which represent significant changes to the requirements previously defined under the Sustainable Planning Act 2009. The recommendations include moving to a standard charging model for infrastructure charges. The project supports these policy changes, as it will reduce administrative complexity and enable greater automation, making the Infrastructure and Revenue Information System (IRIS) even more user-friendly for both staff and customers. 

It was therefore considered that increasing the scope of work under the current contract with Certus Solutions Pty Ltd for the provision of additional services for the IRIS was in the public interest.

The Establishment and Coordination Committee approved increasing the scope of work under the existing contract with Certus Solutions Pty Ltd for the provision of additional Design and Development Services to make the necessary changes to the Infrastructure Revenue Information System without seeking competitive tenders from industry in accordance with Section 1.2(c), Sole or Restricted Tendering, of the Procurement Manual.
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